
From: Vivian McDowell <VivianMcDowell@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/4/2014 9:14:10 AM
Subject: FW: Request from Sen. Verdin for update re: Paula Moss appointment to USC-U/L 

Commission
Attachments: Moss.Paula(USC-Union Laurens Comm for Higher Edu 2014).doc

Hi Kathryn,
Any news on this appointment?
Thank you,
Vivian McDowell
2112-6230
 
From: D.B. Verdin [mailto:dannyverdin@gmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 7:37 PM

To: Vivian McDowell

Subject: Fwd: Paula Moss appointment to USC-U/L Commission

Please advise

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Patty Craine - Palmetto Heritage" <patty@palmettoheritage.com>

Date: May 29, 2014 4:34 PM

Subject: Paula Moss appointment to USC-U/L Commission

To: "Danny Verdin" <dannyverdin@gmail.com>

Cc: 


Hi Senator,


Paula Moss has not heard anything regarding her nomination for appointment to the USC-U/L  Commission on 
Higher Education.

Do you have a status report on that?


Thanks so much,


Patty Craine

(C) 864-876-0045
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